
DIRECT BANK DEPOSIT 
Account Name:  Shepparton East Primary School 
BSB:  063ð527    Account number:  00907665 

 

Please ensure you include family name and  
payment description as reference. 

FORMS CURRENTLY  
DUE BACK 

 
¶ Chaplaincy Agreement - OVERDUE. 
 
¶ Yr 6 2022 Uniform Orders and payment - 
Due Thursday 21st October 

¶ Prep Swimming Permission and Payment 

2021 DATES TO REMEMBER  
 
October 
 
Thur 21st Prep Transition Session # 2 (9 - 10.30am)  
   -via Webex 
 
Fri 29th Book Day Dress-Up 
 
 
November 
 
Mon 1st  Report Writing Day - No Students at School 
 
Tue 2nd Melbourne Cup Day - Public Holiday 
 
Wed 3 - 5 Prep Swimming Program - Rescheduled new 
  dates 
 
Thur 4th Prep Transition Session # 3 (9 - 10.30am)  
 
Mon 8-12 Yr 1/2 Swimming Program  
 
Mon 15-19 Yr 3-6 Swimming Program 
 
Fri 26th Colour Run 
 
December 
 
Tue 7th Orientation Day 
 
  Prep Orientation Day 9am - 11am  
 
  School Council Meeting 6pm 
 
Wed 8th School Concert 
 
Thur 9th DITTO Program  
 
Fri 17th Final Day for Term 4 (1pm finish) - NO OSHC 

We have rescheduled 
our Book Week dress 
Up Day. Students are 

invited to come 
dressed as their          
favourite Book     

Character on Friday 
29th October. 

Wednesday 20th October 2021 



 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
It has been lovely to see the students settle back into the school routine so quickly this week.   
Congratulations to the senior school students who have done an amazing job wearing their masks indoors, 
contributing to the safety of everyone.  We are all looking forward to a busy but enjoyable remainder of the term 
 
 
2022 Prep Enrolments 
We are still taking enrolments for 2022. 

If you know of any families who are considering SEPS for 2022, please pass on this information. 
 
Prep 2020 Prep Transitions 
We will be having our 2nd Prep Transition this Thursday via Webex for our 2022 Prep students from 9:00am to 10:30am.  
The students will join in activities with PE and Science specialist teachers.  A parent session with Stacey and Julie will  
follow after this with information on booklists, contributions and uniforms. 
 

On Thursday 4th November  2022 Prep Transition Number 3 will be held from 9am to 10:30am. 
On Tuesday 7th December 2022 Prep Orientation Day will be held from 9am to 11am. 
 
2022 Class Requests 

In line with the class selection policy, parents are able to submit a written request based on a medical, educational or  
social/emotional need. These requests must be submitted by Wednesday 17th November with no requests being taken 
after this date. If you would like to discuss any requests or concerns, please also make an appointment with myself or Eva 
Brennan by this date. 
 
Book Week Dress Up Day 
As we missed out on celebrating and dressing up for Book Week in Term 3 we thought we would organise a Book Week 
Dress Up Day next Friday 29th October.  The students have already been involved in Book Week activities with their 
teacher and in Art during Term 3 so this day has been allocated as a fun, dress up day.  
 
Swimming Program 
Preps 
Unfortunately the Prep swimming program scheduled for next week has had to be postponed. We have just confirmed 
the new dates for the Prep Swimming Program will be Wednesday 3rd to Fri 5th November. Thank you to the Prep 
parents who have completed the Compass permission and finalised payment via the office.  This permission and payment 
will carry over to the rescheduled date. 
 
At this stage, the Year 1ð6 Swimming Programs will continue on the dates below. 

¶ Year 1 & 2 - Monday 8th November to Friday 12th November (pm) 

¶ Year 3-6 - Monday 15th November to Friday 19th November (pm) 
 
Year 1 & 2 CampðKookaburra 
The Year 1 & 2 Camps originally scheduled for Monday 25th October and Tuesday 26th October are currently not  
able to be run under the current regulations.  If these are able to be rescheduled and restrictions change, we will let  
families know as soon as possible. 
 
Year 3/4 CampðBillabong Ranch 
The Year 3/4 Camp scheduled for Wednesday 3rd November to Friday 5th November at this stage is unable to go ahead 
due to current restrictions. If this is able to be rescheduled and restrictions change, we will let families know as soon as  
possible. 
 
Report Writing Day 
Monday 1st November (the day before Cup Day) will be a Report Writing Day.  Students will not be required to attend 
school on this day.  The OSHC program WILL NOT be offering a full day program for this day. 
Tuesday 2nd November is Cup Day and is a public holiday. 
Families will be able to enjoy an extra long weekend and maybe even pick a winner in the Melbourne Cup. 
 
Year 6 2022 
Our Year 5 students have been busy designing the back of their 2022 Year 6 T-Shirt. They have chosen their preferred 
design, congratulations Saskia Matthews on the winning design. 
 
Report Writing Day 
Our Year 6 students are busy working on a script for our end of year concert. All year levels will be rehearsing for their 
items in the coming weeks. We are planning for either a virtual concert like last year or a live concert if we can. 
 
 

Stacey Willaton 
Acting Principal 

From the Principalôs Desk 



Shepparton East 
Learning  
Superstars 

Ruby Frost  
Luke Crosier  



Basil Congratulations  

To all our recent SPOTTO 
achievers 

Jamason Jasminder 

Indi 

Mateo 

Allegra 

Ivy 

Tyler 

Liam 
Sarah 

Mohammed 
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